
Summary of Individual Executive Member 
Decision taken on 29 January 2008 
 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1546 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Keith Chopping, Planning and Transport 
 
 
Review of Season Tickets for Newbury Car Parks 
 
Resolved that revised ticket arrangements be implemented in the Newbury car parks as shown 
in Section 4 of the report: 
 

1. That the existing Newbury “General” Season Ticket be discontinued when the existing 
season tickets expire. 

 
2. That the Newbury Surface Car Park Season Ticket be introduced which will offer the 

holders a choice of parking in the car parks at Market Street; Eight Bells; Pelican Lane; 
Park Way (until it closes); Central; West Street; Newbury Football Club; and Northcroft 
Lane West.  

 
3. That the Head of Highways and Transport be given delegated authority to vary the 

number of season tickets sold in the future as necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This decision is eligible to be called in.  However, if this decision has not been ‘called in’ by 
5.00pm on 6 February 2008, then it be implemented. 
 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
David Cook, Policy Executive on Ext 2475     e-mail: dcook@westberks.gov.uk
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